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20th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As part of the PE curriculum, the students in Year 5 will be having swimming lessons at Regents Park 
Senior School. These will take place over the Autumn term and the Spring term. Please check the dates for 
your child’s class below: 
 

5L 5HB 5B 

Tuesday 8th November 

Tuesday 15th November 

Tuesday 22nd November 

Tuesday 29th November 

Tuesday 6th December 

Tuesday 13th December 

Tuesday 10th January 2023 

Tuesday 17th January 

Tuesday 24th January 

Wednesday 9th November 

Wednesday 16th November 

Wednesday 23rd November 

Wednesday 30th November 

Wednesday 7th December 

Wednesday 14th December 

Wednesday 11th January 2023 

Wednesday 18th January 

Wednesday 25th January 

Lessons will begin in the week 

beginning Monday 17th April 

2023 and will continue until 

the week beginning Monday 

26th May 2023 

Days TBC 

 
The lessons for 5HB and 5L start at 9:30am. This means that the children will need to arrive promptly as 
we will be leaving the school premises at 9:00am to ensure we have enough time to walk there and get 
changed. In order to ensure we start our swimming lessons on time, we advise that your child comes to 
school wearing their swimming costume underneath their uniform.  Your child will also need to bring a 
towel and they have the option of bringing goggles if they would like to use them. We will be walking to 
Regents Park, so your child will need to bring these items in a separate bag.    
 
The lessons for 5B start at 1:30pm; pupils from this class will need to bring their swimming costume, 
towel and goggles in a separate bag. Dates for 5B will follow.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Horton 

Year 5&6 Phase Leader 

http://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/

